
NOTICE OF INTENT TO SOLE SOURCE 
 
Yakima County Sheriff’s Office intends to establish a sole source contract 
with Lexipol, LLC to provide a Policy Training Software System. 
 
Lexipol’s proprietary policy training software system is the only company 
found, featuring state-specific content and dally training bulletins, linked 
to the policy content and updates.   
 
Firms who believe they can compete for this requirement are required to 
submit via email a brief statement of their intent to compete. The 
statement and any other questions regarding this sole source should be 
directed to Sue.Ownby@yakimawa.gov by August 22, 2017 at 5:00 pm.  
 
The City of Yakima does not guarantee that firms responding to this 
notice will be rendered a request to tender an offer for this procurement. 
In addition, the City of Yakima does not guarantee that any solicitation 
will occur for this procurement, but reserves the right to solicit proposals. 
 
Firms who have not already done so, should register as a vendor at 
www.publicpurchase.com   Also, visit our website for detailed 
instructions on how to register and to view advertised bids at 
www.yakimawa.gov/services/purchasing  . 
 
Dated this 7th day of August, 2017. 
 
Sue Ownby, Procurement Manager 
 
Publish on August 9, 2017   
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